
From: Schopieray, Christine
To: Beattie, Kelly; Bowden, Anissa
Subject: FW: Resignation from the Commission on Disability Issues
Date: Thursday, January 18, 2018 12:14:01 PM

FYI-
Please see the resignation email below.

Christine Schopieray
Executive Administrative Assistant
Mayor's Office
City of Ann Arbor
734-794-6161 ext. 41602

From: Al Blixt [mailto: ] 
Sent: Wednesday, January 17, 2018 3:33 PM
To: Koch, Heather <HKoch@a2gov.org>; Schopieray, Christine <CSchopieray@a2gov.org>
Cc: 
Subject: Re: Resignation from the Commission on Disability Issues

Dear Christine,
This is to let you know that I tendered my resignation from the Disabilities Commission to 
Sally Petersen on September 5, 2017.  I apologize for not informing you.

Regards,
Al

Albert B. Blixt, Senior Partner
Dannemiller Tyson Associates
1305 Cambridge Rd.
Ann Arbor, MI 48104 USA
ph. 734-657-5772
fax. 734-662-2301
www.dannemillertyson.com
"Aligning People - Creating Futures"




